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June 2023 

Dear Year 10 students and families, 

June Pre-Public Examinations (mock exams) 

Starting on Monday 19th June, Year 10 students will sit a number of Pre-Public Examinations 
(PPEs). These exams are important. They will give students valuable experience of exam 
conditions and identify possible gaps in knowledge and skills. Teachers will use this 
knowledge to address these gaps during the following academic year.  
 
Please see below the PPE timetable. 
 
Students will sit a first round of Y11 PPEs in November. Information regarding these exams 
will be published nearer the time. Students who require access arrangements will be 
provided with these under the supervision of our Inclusion Leader, Mrs. L. Nice. 
 
Early finish for Year 10 on Friday 23rd June 

Please note that all Year 10 students will finish school between 30-60 minutes early on 
Friday 23rd June. This is because they will miss their lunch break due to the length of the 
afternoon exam. 

If you would like your child to stay in school until 3.20pm, please let us the office know via 
email: office@ryecollege.co.uk. Any student who stays on site will be expected to attend 
their timetable lesson. All other year groups will finish at the usual time of 3.20pm. 

If you have any questions regarding these exams, or your child’s progress in a particular 
subject, please email office@ryecollege.co.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. G. Williams -- Examinations Officer 
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Day Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 

Monday  
 19th 
Jun 

Bexhill Taster Day 

Tuesday  
 20th 
Jun 

Normal lessons 

Chemistry: Combined 
11:50 - 13:05 

Geography 

Chemistry: Triple 11:50 
- 13:35 

Non-Geography - 
Normal lessons 

Wednes
day  

 21st 
Jun 

Physics: 
Combined 

9:20 - 10:35 
Normal 
Lesson 

Maths 
Paper 1 

Normal 
Lessons 

Normal Lessons 
Physics: Triple 
9:20 - 11:05 

Thursda
y  

 22nd 
Jun 

Maths Paper 2 Normal 

Friday  
 23rd 
Jun 

History - 9:20 -
10:50 

Normal English Literature (leave early) 
Non-History - 

normal 
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